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From:                                         CommServ
To:                                               
Subject:                                     RE: Mike Antonovich-Supervisor for Altadena
 
Please keep Mike Antonovich as Supervisor for Altadena.
 
He has been a tremendous asset to our community.
 
 
Thank you for you time.
 
Hugo Arteaga

Altadena, CA 91001
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